
06 July 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

We have these announcements:  

1. To assist the parish, we ask that if you do not choose to take any of the 
handouts home with you (and it is fine if you do take them home!), please 
take a moment to return them to the entrances and hand them to one of the 
greeters when you leave. Your cooperation is appreciated! 
 

2. The Bible study group, which usually meets on the first and third Mondays of 
the month, will meet next Tuesday at 8.30 pm in the Church of Santo 
António. 
 

3. On Monday, the Novena to Our Lady of Carmel begins at the Church of 
Carmo at 9:00 p.m. The feast day will be on July 16th. 
 


